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Richmond House Woodway Road Sibford Ferris OX15 5QR
Extension to existing garage and its conversion to form annexe

George Smith

Stewart Roussel

Bramley House,Stewarts Court,Sibford Ferris,Banbury,OX15 5QX
Comment

neighbour

General observation. We have spoken to Mr Matthews regarding the proximity of the
proposed new building as it is within 4 to 6 metres from our home and 1 metre from our
fence which is the boundary between the two properties. There are also trees on the site at
the present moment. We do not know whether the new building and basement could
undermine our foundations . We have been assured by the applicant that he has spoken to
his architects to ensure that there won't be a problem with our foundations , although there
are no supporting engineering drawings available yet to confirm this. Therefore we would
like any decision to fully reassure us that our foundations will be protected as a result of this
building and basement and also that any damage caused to the fence dividing the properties
will be put right accordingly. Please also confirm that the height of the new structure will not
exceed the height of the existing garage. Thank you very much.
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